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Dear Editor:

So it appears that the long-awaited Argyle replacement isn’t going to happen after all, despite new condo construction

at Seylynn, Lynn Valley etc., which will add even more students to the catchment area.

Our provincial government makes it next to impossible for the school board to raise money unless it sells off current

school properties.

That is short-sighted almost beyond belief. How many tens of millions of dollars has the provincial government taken

from North Vancouver taxpayers over the past few years with the property transfer tax?

It’s time to put some of our money back into our community and build a new Argyle school. The silence from our MLA is

deafening.

Ray McLennan

North Vancouver

What are your thoughts? Send us a letter via email by clicking here (http://www.nsnews.com/opinion/send-us-a-letter) or

post a comment below.
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